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To those interested in HOIM:

It is my privilege as his pastor to commend Julius Ensunge and his efforts toward world
missions through HOIM. Julius has had an effective ministry teaching and discipling within
the International Ministry of the Chapel. He has demonstrated at the Chapel thathe is a gifted
communicator to peoples from many cultures. He has organized and led effective summer
missions crusades for the Chapel to Africa that the Lord has used greatly.

Julius has worked well with the Chapel Missions Committee and has the respect of the
committee and the Church. He has selected capable people to serve on the HOIM Board.

I expect the Lord to do significant things through the efforts of HOIM and commend Julius
and HOIM highly. I encourage your prayer and support of this work.

In Him,
Steve

Dr. Stee Johnson
The C the Campus
Elder, Teaching Pastor-Staff Leader, Missions Committee Elder Representative
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